
Notice for ALL CABA-MDTP Centres 

Dear Centre Incharge 

As you are aware that most of the State/UT governments have issued 

guidelines to educational institutions to re-assume physical/ offline classes 

as per the protocol of COVID-19. In this regard, it is hereby informed that 

the competent authority has decided to advise all CABA-MDPT centre’s 

across the country for offline/ physical classes as per guidelines issued by 

the State/UT governments regarding re-opening the educational institution 

for offline classes. 

 

Therefore, you’re requested to kindly take necessary action accordingly 

under intimation to Council. 

 
 


